
 

 

 
 

University Student from Pfaffenweiler in Jasper from April to October 2023 

 
 

Lea Thoma, a student at Heilbron University in Germany (originally from Pfaffenweiler), arrived in Jasper 

for an international internship on April 12th. Lea is working from April 14th to September 30th as a Human 

Resources and Marketing Intern at Kimball Electronics World Headquarters. She is staying with host family 

Mike and Bridgette Bartley (and Grace). Special thanks to Bridgette and Mike for volunteering to welcome 

Lea into their family and opening their hearts and their home to make Lea’s international internship possible!  

 
 

This information is from the May 2023 Jasper DeutscherVerein newsletter 

 

 


